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Vote No SB 1530.   

 

In the words of Tom McCall.  "We're talking about more than preserving the beauty of 

Oregon... We're talking about the economy and the environment.  We're talking about 

balance.  In short, we're talking about people and the land." 

 

We need to stop the destruction of Oregon's farmland in the name of affordable 

housing.  If the Governor Kotek really wanted to solve the housing crisis in Oregon 

she would make sure that all new housing units being built in the next 5 years are 

affordable not just 30%.  Why only 30% of new housing being built is to be 

affordable?  My children can't ever afford to buy a home in Oregon and it is only 

getting worse.   

 

Stop building for the future, current state should be the focus.   

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Darlene Sprecher 


